
 

 

POLO ADVISORY 
N. 09-2021 

05 July 2021 

 

 

POLO Rome informs the OFWs who are staying Malta or Albania (and 

other Green Countries as listed in IATF Resolution No. 124-A, series of 2021) 

exclusively fourteen (14) days prior to their travel to the Philippines may have 

their quarantine days reduced from ten (10) to seven (7) days by presenting 

any of the following: 

 

a. POLO VACCINE PASS; or  

b. International Vaccine Certificate. 

 

The POLO VACCINE PASS may be acquired by fully vaccinated 

documented and undocumented OFWs by registering through 

www.onehealthpass.com.ph/e-HDC and submitting their EU Vaccine 

Certificate (with QR Code), Passport and proof of overseas employment. 

 

POLO Rome reminds that the POLO VACCINE PASS does not 

automatically grant the holder free quarantine facility privileges and is solely for 

the reduction of the quarantine period to seven (7) days. 

 

This is advisory is made pursuant to IATF Resolutions 123-C and 124-

A, series of 2021, and DOLE Department Order 226, series of 2021. 

 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rome, Italy 

http://www.onehealthpass.com.ph/e-HDC

